

Fire Department

15151 E. Alameda Parkway Aurora, Colorado 80012 Phone: 303.326.8999 Fax: 303.326.8986

May 24, 2010

Karl Mecklenburg Mecklenburg Motivation 6372 S Zenobia Ct Littleton, CO 80123

Dear Karl,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your keynote presentation at the Aurora Fire Department Officer Development Program. Your message of leadership, courage, honest communication and teamwork really brought together the objectives of this program.

Your ability to relate your struggles and accomplishments, on and off the football field, to the fire department brought your message home. You were able to reach a very diverse group of Fire Officers from around the region and impart your experience and wisdom for them to be successful in their careers.

Leadership, courage, honest communication and teamwork are the backbone of any successful organization, and you inspire those traits through you stories and experiences. I would highly recommend you as a keynote speaker for any organization that seeks to instill these virtues in their employees.

The time you took to autograph photos and have personal conversations with our participants was greatly appreciated and heartfelt. If you should ever need anything from the Aurora Fire Department please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mike Garcia Fire Chief

Mike Sarcia